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  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 22nd Jan (Week 1) 

Next Week: Tuesday 30th Jan (Week 2) 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

Fact of the week: Snow and 

ice have different names for 

each type! 

With us all experiencing a very chilly phase over 

the course of the last week (with likely inn store!), we thought it would 

be a good opportunity to improve our knowledge of the cold stuff.  

Snow and ice are made of nothing more than frozen water, but varia-

bles such as sun, wind, temperature and pressure give them countless 

different forms and properties – each with their own, often beautiful, 

name such as Zastrugi, firn and frazil. 

Bonjour! 
We would like to remind 
parent/carers of children 
going to this year’s educa-
tional visit to Paris that an 
information evening will 

be taking place on Friday 
5th February at 5.30pm 
in the Main (A Block) 
building.  

During this essential meeting, we look forward to shar-
ing the full exciting itinerary, including a day in central 
Paris and Disneyland Paris.  

We therefore hope our students are brushing-up on 
their best French phrases, planning their route around 
the theme park attractions and getting ready to absorb 
the cultural capital that can only occur through such an 
engaging opportunity of this kind!  Tres magnifique!  

Inside Kingshurst 

National Online Safety: YouTube 

YouTube is a video-sharing social media platform that allows billions of people around the world to watch, share 

and upload their own videos with a vast range of content – including sport, entertainment, education and lots 

more. It’s a superb space for people to consume content that they’re interested in. As a result, this astronomi-

cally popular platform has had a huge social impact: influencing online culture on a global scale and creating 

new celebrities. 

In the guide that you can find on page 2, the National Online Safety team have put together top tips on avoiding 

potential risks such as connecting with strangers, inappropriate content and high visibility.  

Parental Feedback 

As we commence a brand new 

term, once again we would like 

to ask for your support in offer-

ing all of our parents and carers 

the opportunity to provide us 

with your valuable feedback based upon your experiences from 

the previous month.  

Your responses are so valuable in providing valuable infor-

mation for the us to analyse and reflect upon. 

The survey is very quick and easy to complete and should take 

no more than 2 minutes in total due to it having been stream-

lined. and be accessed via the hyperlink imbedded below:  

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE PARENTAL SURVEY 

Upcoming Key Dates: 

Following last week’s Yr11 assembly, please find further de-

tails of upcoming key dates in the academic year: 

 Wednesday 7th February: Year 10 Progress Review 

Evening  

 Half Term: Saturday 10th to Sunday 18th February 

 Year 11 and Year 3 Mock Exams: Monday 19th Febru-

ary to Tuesday 5th March 

 Wednesday 6th March: Year 12/13 Progress Review 

Evening  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Wy2X7gEM-JIj7mSfnH87U5UNzBMU001V1dJWENKMjlLUENWQjNZSVBZMi4u
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